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KINGUSSIE COMMON GOOD 


PROPOSAL TO DISPOSE, BY COMMUNITY ASSET TRANSFER LEASE, OF MARKET STANCE PLAYING FIELD TO KINGUSSIE CAMANACHD CLUB
REPRESENTATIONS
The consultation ran from 26 August 2021 until 8 November 2021. Two responses were received within that time. Both were fully supportive of the proposal commenting that it would be a positive step for the community and provide a sports facility that would be a credit to Kingussie.

DECISION
On 15 February 2022 the Badenoch & Strathspey Area Committee considered the outcome of the public consultation conducted pursuant to section 104 Community Empowerment (Scotland) Act 2015 in respect of the proposal to dispose, by Community Asset Transfer lease, of the Market Stance Playing Field, Ruthven Road, Kingussie to Kingussie Camanachd Club.
After considering the analysis of the outcome of the consultation and having taken into account the fully supportive representations received, the Committee agreed that the proposal should go ahead in accordance with the terms contained in the consultation document, subject to the consent of the Sheriff Court being obtained.
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